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May you find Christ here … May you bring Christ to the world 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

BAPTISM 
Baptism is scheduled every Sunday at 1:15pm. Baptism preparation 
class is required. Call Angie, ext 235. 

RITE of CHRISTIAN INITIATION of ADULTS 
(RCIA) Process through which adults are initiated into the Catholic 
Church by Baptism or Profession of Faith. For more information, call 
Missy Lowrey, 314-630-3983. 

CONFIRMATION 
Preparation begins in September for students entering eighth grade.  
For more information, call Holly Woytus, 636-240-1020.  

FIRST COMMUNION 
Preparation begins in September for students entering second grade. 

CONFESSION 
Weekdays 7:30–7:50am; Saturdays 4–4:45pm; or by appointment. 

CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 
Contact the Parish Office six months in advance. One party must be a 
registered member of Assumption and living an active, practicing 
Catholic life. Contact Angie at the Parish Office, ext 235. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office, 636-240-3721. You can leave a message 
after hours. 

FUNERALS 
Please call Debbie Orf at the Parish Office at 636-240-3721, ext 221. 

SACRAMENTS AND PARISH INFORMATION 
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403 N. Main St.  
O’Fallon, MO 63366 
assumptionbvm.org 
 

Assumption Staff 
636-240-3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242   Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226  Msgr. Dennis Stehly 
dennisstehly@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Deacon Fred Volansky 
Deacon Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Deacon Bob Hennekes 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
business@abvmtech.org  
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Debbie Orf 
debbieorf@abvmtech.org  
 

Bulletin Announcements: 
bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9am) 
 

Bookkeeper 
234  Mary Knapp 
accounting@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Holly Woytus; 636.240.1020 
hwoytus@abvmtech.org 
 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator; 
Records and Scheduling 
235  Angie Gloriod 
agloriod@abvmtech.org  
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243  Becky Whitaker 
beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org 
 

Middle School Youth Minister 
333 Alejandro DeHerrera 
alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
music@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
ngomer@abvmtech.org 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636-240-4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynncrews@abvmtech.org 
 

Sunday Preschool 
Denise Hoehne 314-954-3192 
 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721@gmail.com 
 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Welcome 
Hello, 
 

I put this information in past years and thought I would do it 
again this year. As we are celebrating Thanksgiving this week, I 
am giving you a summary of the many ways in which our parish 
community has been financially generous to so many different 
charities throughout the year (11/1/22 – 11/1/23).  
 

We continue to be very generous to our St. Vincent de Paul 
(SVdP) Society with almost $70,000 donated through our parish. 
But this is only the amount that was donated through the parish, like many of the 
other charities, parishioners also donate directly to the cause. This amount only 
counts for the amount donated through the parish with the intent of SVdP, and does 
not include anything donated directly to SVdP. 
 

We supported the Qeqchi Partners 
and Fr. Daniel Vogt’s work in 
Guatemala with approximately 
$40,000 when Fr. Vogt preached at 
all Masses one weekend in July, 
telling us about their work and the 
very basic needs of the people. 
 

Beyond these special collections we 
were also very generous again to the 
Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA). This 
year we pledged a total of $160,024 
to the ACA. This money not only 
supports Catholic elementary and 
high schools, but also Catholic 
Charities, numerous ministries with 
special needs and the poor, and allows 
us to continue to grow in our faith 
throughout the Archdiocese. 
 

Recognizing the gifts that we have 
received, and sharing those to help 
others, is a key part of stewardship 
and of giving thanks to God for all he 
has done for us. Thank you again for 
your generosity not only to our parish 
but also to so many others 
throughout the year. May you and 
your families have a Happy 
Thanksgiving. 
 

Peace, 

   Fr. Nick 

Catholic University $728 

Seminary $4,755 

Black & Native Americans $2,340 

Catholic Relief Serv $1,424 

Holy Land $2,969 

Regina Cleri $7,324 

Peter's Pence $1,264 

Mission Sunday $1,770 

Campaign for Human Dev $778 

Catholic Communications $704 

Mission Co op $17,429 

Rice Bowl $614 

Cardinal Glennon Hospital $3,786 

Catholic Home Missions $803 

Retired Religious $2,215 

Permanent Diaconate $2,476 

Eastern European Church $648 

St Vincent De Paul $68,230 

Growing Project $85 

Sts Joachim & Ann Care Center $1,625 

Pro Life $2,840 

Cemetery $6,230 

Education Endowment $4,159 

  $135,196 
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STEWARDSHIP BROCHURES 
 

Thank you to those who have filled out and 
returned the stewardship brochures that are in 
the pews. If you have not, I would ask that you 
consider doing so and return them to the 

baskets at church. I hope they are a means by which you 
can see how God is calling you to use your gifts to build 
our parish community. 

   Fr. Nick 

  ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  
 FOOD PANTRY NEEDS YOUR HELP 

 

Understanding that rising inflation has 
affected the costs of everyday living for 
everyone, the St. Vincent De Paul food 
pantry is currently at a critically low 
level—even our extra storeroom is empty. 

  

For those who prefer the convenience of 
online shopping, we have an easy to use 
QR Code and a link to the Assumption 
Parish St. Vincent de Paul Amazon 
Shopping List. Simply hover your smart 
phone over the QR Code or 
visit https://qrco.de/beSJHT, to be taken to the 
shopping site. Please select Catherine Hackman's gift 
registry for shipping. We will update items as our needs 
and Amazon stock varies. 

 Cereal 

 Jelly / Peanut butter 

 Pancake mix and syrup 

 Breakfast bars 

 Raisins 

 Tuna 

 Tuna Helper 

 Chicken Helper 

 Snack/Saltine crackers 

 Sugar (no larger than 5lb bags) 

 Taco shells and seasoning 

 Sloppy Joes 

 Brownies 

 Cake mix and frosting 

 Laundry detergent 

We are always in great need of Aldi’s or Walmart gift 
cards which allow our neighbors in need to purchase 
fresh milk and eggs. 
 

Thank you for your generosity, 
Your St. Vincent de Paul Team  

 Applesauce 

 Canned oranges 

 Canned pears 

 Canned mixed fruit 

 Instant rice or rice sides 

 Pasta sides 

 Instant mashed potatoes  

 Stuffing 

 Canned chicken 

 Canned pasta 

 Toilet paper 

 Paper towels 

 Deodorant 

 Razors 

 Dishwashing liquid 

ASSUMPTION PRAYER CHAPEL 
 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the Chapel 
(the old church) by using the code at the 
north transit entrance. You can call or come 
to the Church Office to receive the code. 
 

EXPOSITION is on Tuesdays after the 8am Mass, and 
available through the Rosary at 6:15pm, followed by our 
Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions.   
 

During Eucharistic Exposition, when the Eucharist is in 
the monstrance and exposed, an adorer must be present. 
If you are interested in being an adorer, please sign up 
at assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com 

 

 

David Stegen, son of Steve and Jeannie Stegen 

Raymond Trautman, brother of Dotty O’Brien 

Ann Krussel, daughter of  
Elmer and Marcia Krussel 

Mary Jane Ladendecker, mother of  
Tom Ladendecker 

PRAY THE ROSARY BEFORE  
WEEKEND MASSES:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes before 
each weekend Mass for the Rosary (except 
5:30 pm Mass on Sundays.)   
  
We gather and pray before the Holy Family Statue. 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fqrco.de%2FbeSJHT&data=05%7C01%7C%7C3e7927a99d9c4774c56308dbceb238a0%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638331037066931771%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLC
assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com
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Mass Times and 
Intentions 

 
________________ 
Reconciliation 

6:30am  Clyde Klump 

8:00am  Pat Luetkenhaus 

 

______________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

MONDAY 11.20.23  

6:30am  Richard Lindemann  
              Family 

8:00am  Anna Steitz 
        Special Intention 
______________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 

WEDNESDAY 11.22.23 

6:30am  Mark Stelzer 

8:00am  Henry and Jane Sachs 

 

______________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

TUESDAY 11.21.23 

8:00am    Marvin Birkemeier 

10:00am  People of the Parish 

12:00pm  Shirley Mackey 

5:30pm    Priest Intentions 
________________________ 

By Appointment 

SUNDAY  11.19.23 

ATTENTION MEN  
OF ASSUMPTION PARISH:  

 

Men, we will not meet for TMIY 
this coming Saturday, November 25 
(the Saturday after Thanksgiving.)  
We will be taking the day off so that 
you can spend it with family and friends. 
 

Join us again on December 2 for our next session of 
TMIY.  Pray for your families, our Church and our 
World this week! 
 

For more information, contact Deacon Richard at 
DeaconRichard@charter.net or at 314-397-2433. 

50+ FELLOWSHIP NEWS 
 

Our next meeting is Monday November 20 
at 6:30pm. We are so excited to have our 
own Msgr. Dennis Stehly talk about his 
journey of formation before he came to 
Assumption Parish. All are welcome! It’s a 
the last chance to pay yearly dues of $15 per 

person before you can sign up for our annual Christmas 
dinner with entertainment.  
 

Save the Date: Monday, December 11 | 6:30pm  
Join us for our annual catered Christmas dinner featuring 
entertainment; only $10/person. 50 Plus will pick up the 
remaining cost. Those attending can bring dessert or 
salad. Please RSVP to ensure we have enough food. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Bob or Liz 
Allmeyer, 636-240-8638, Lizallmeyer@gmail.com or 
Linda Lambing, 314-599-8429. 

LET’S CELEBRATE  
THANKSGIVING TOGETHER 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 23 | 9am 

 

Join us at 9am as we gather together to give thanks 
during a special Eucharistic celebration on 
Thanksgiving Day. Taking part in the Eucharist on this 
day of thanksgiving is a beautiful way to begin 
celebrating the holiday. 
 

At Thanksgiving Day Mass, parishioners are invited to 
bring gifts for the poor. These can be cash donations or 
the usual items brought to the St. Vincent de Paul 
Society. At the time of the Presentation of the Gifts, you 
will be asked to bring these gifts forward to the altar. 
 

Another beautiful Assumption Thanksgiving Day tradition 
is the blessing of an item for your own Thanksgiving table. 
Let it be anything, cooked or uncooked, that can be easily 
handled. During the Mass, you will be asked to hold up 
these items to be blessed. After Mass, take them home with 
you to use for your meal. By doing this, we hope it will help 
us make a connection between the Lord’s Table and your 
own feasting table. In this way, you are bringing God’s 
blessing to your own table and might even use this item to 
focus your meal prayer that day. 
 

Please Note: There will not be a 6:30am or 8am Mass 
on Thanksgiving Day. 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 
DECEMBER 1-3 | ST. PETERS, MO 

 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, 
enhance meaningful communication, and deepen and 
renew commitment.   
 

Sign up now as space is limited! For more information 
or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric 
Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

mailto:DeaconRichard@charter.net
mailto:Lizallmeyer@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx
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9:00am  Joan and Jerry Barton 

 

 

______________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

THURSDAY  11.23.23 

6:30am  Joseph Pham 

8:00am  Pat Luetkenhaus 

 

______________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

FRIDAY  11.24.23 

8:00am  Terry Killron 

5:00pm  Herb and Dottie Schulte 

               65th Anniversary 

_____________________________ 

4:00–4:45pm Church 
or by appointment 

SATURDAY 11.25.23  
8:00am    Pauline Cox 

10:00am  James Barry 

12:00pm  Tommie Lakes, Jr.  

5:30pm    People of the Parish 
_____________________________ 

By Appointment 

SUNDAY  11.26.23 

SAVE THE DATE:  

MEN’S CRHP RETREAT 
MARCH 2 AND MARCH 3, 2024 

  

Want to experience one of the most 
spiritual journeys of your life? Attend an 
upcoming Christ Renews His Parish 
(CRHP) Retreat. This two–day walk 
with Christ allows you and other fellow 
parishioners to energize your faith by 
strengthening your connection with 

Him. The CRHP Weekend is a “must do Parish 
experience” with inspiring music, faith sharing, Mass, 
small group discussions, exciting activities guaranteed 
to renew your spiritual awareness and so much more. 
 

Discover what is missing in your life and register for 
our free CRHP Retreat today! Contact Mike Vohsen at 
314-951-4733 or email mike.vohsen@gmail.com for the 
Men's Retreat. 

SAVE THE DATE:  

LADIES WHITE HOUSE RETREAT 

FEBRUARY 22–FEBRUARY 25, 2024 
 

Spend some time with the Lord this 
Lent by attending a White House 
Retreat with Assumption Ladies. 
The retreat given by Jesuit Priests, 
and based on the Spiritual Exercises 
of St. Ignatius, will be held at the White House Retreat 
Center, 7400 Christopher Dr. in St. Louis. The retreat 
begins Thursday, February 22 with check–in from 
4:30–6:30pm and ends after lunch on Sunday 
February 25.  
 

The cost is around $400 per participant and includes 
retreat participation, lodging and meals. If you are 
unable to pay the $400, a free–will offering is taken after 
the retreat and participants are asked to give what they 
are able.   
 

To reserve your spot, please contact Mary Keen, 
mlkeen155@icloud.com or 636-699-0407. Space is 
limited.  No reservations taken after January 7.  

LADIES AUXILIARY  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS #2269 

COOKIE SALE 
DECEMBER 9 AND 10 

 

Having company for the holidays? 
Want to buy a teacher’s gift that’s one 
of a kind? Going to Christmas parties 
and need a hostess gift? Get your 
holiday cookies and leave the 
baking to us! The Ladies Auxiliary 
of Knights of Columbus Council #2269 will host their 
first ever cookie sale the weekend of December 9 and 10 
in the Parish Center, Hall A.  
 

The ladies will help you select a custom box, then 
you can pick and choose which holiday cookies you want 

to purchase for $8 a pound. The cookie sale will be after 
5pm Mass on December 9 and after 8am, 10am, and 
12pm Mass on December 10. 
 

Questions? Contact Paula Thomson at 314-477-6488. 

mailto:mike.vohsen@gmail.com
mailto:mlkeen155@icloud.com
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ST. VINCENT de PAUL NEEDS  
YOUR HELP THIS CHRISTMAS 
WITH NEIGHBORS–IN–NEED 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9 
 

This has been an extremely 
difficult year for our Neighbors–
in–Need with rising gas, rent and 
food prices. If you would like to 
help our Neighbors–in–Need and 

the poor and homeless, please consider helping our St. 
Vincent de Paul Conference this holiday season. We 
have a few different ways that you can help: 
 

Giving Tree gifts: Our Giving Trees are up in the 
Narthex of the church and filled with gift needs! Please 
limit your spending for each tag to $25 - $40 per gift. 
Please attach the tags and return to your wrapped gift 
to the downstairs tree in the parish hall no later than 
Sunday, December 3, prior to the noon mass. 
 

Donation Items: Our Neighbors–In–Need and the poor 
and homeless lack the necessities that we often take for 
granted. When they pick up their items from the Giving 
Tree during our annual Christmas Event, they also may 
choose other basic needs items available. If you would 
like to donate NEW items to our basic needs table, 
please choose from the following: 

ALL donation items (NEW ONLY PLEASE) should 
be placed in the boxes provided in the pre-function 
area of the Parish Center between November 26 and 
November 30. 
 

Thank you so much for your prayerful 
consideration. Happy Holidays to each 
of you! 
 

If you have any questions, please call 
Georgia, 717-919-7312 or 
Linda, 636-248-6385. 

 Walmart gift cards  

 Auto Supply Store gift cards 

 Blankets 

 Sheet sets 

 Snow shovels  

 Crock Pots (small & large sizes) 

 Hand mixers 

 Boxed cake mixes and Icing 

 Kitchen towels, dish cloths, 
sponges 

 Broom and dustpan  

 Pillows 

 Extension cords 

 Lightbulbs 

 Batteries 

 Scissors 

 Toasters 

 Coffee pots 

 Bucket and sponge mop 

 Food storage containers 

 Rolls of Scotch Tape 

RCIA: THE RITE OF CHRISTIAN 
INITIATION OF ADULTS  

 

Please pray for us as we spend today 
in one of two Spiritual Retreat Days. 
We begin the retreat with attending 
the 8am Mass. Today will not be a 

dismissal. Our theme this year is “Prepare your 
heart”... a retreat focusing around Mary preparing 
her heart for Jesus. This retreat invites us to get ready 
for the coming of Christ by exploring familiar Advent 
themes: Mary, hope, preparation, joy, peace, and 
prayer...  contemplates Mary and the life miraculously 
created in her. We explore how Mary submitted to the 
Holy Spirit’s work in her physical being—and how 
Mary’s response to mystery and waiting can inform our 
own. Readings in the next few weeks are chosen with 
care for their ability to convey the message and 
meaning of this holy time, adding a valuable way to 
grow deeper into the Advent spirit and prepare our 
hearts for Christmas. 
 

Will I try to give myself time and space for silence so as 
to savor the mysteries of Christmas? Do I pray? Real 
wisdom is to know God’s gifts to us. We have to be 
alert and watchful for all the ways he comes to change 
our image. 
 

There always is a period of preparation and anticipation. 
Advent is a time for us to wait with Mary for Jesus’s 
birth.  
 

We want to surround ourselves in Advent traditions 
and devotions in order to increase the longing, and open 
our hearts more fully to the coming of the Savior at 
Christmas.  
  

How will you wait this season? 
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ASSUMPTION iGIVECATHOLIC HAS BEGUN! 
ADVANCED GIVING THROUGH NOVEMBER 27 | GIVING TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28 

 

We are all called to be disciples of God as we journey on our path to Sainthood. Without 
your unwavering commitment and support, our Church would not be where it is today. 
Continue to spread the Good News and make a donation during this year's Assumption 
#iGiveCatholic. Advanced giving continues through Nov. 27, and GivingTuesday is 
Nov. 28. We hope to raise $7,500 in support of our parish, loving ministries and 
organizations, and beautiful school―all which have helped to shape our lives of faith for 
more than a century. 
 

Every contribution counts and will assist in securing our legacy for future 
generations. Donors throughout the parish are encouraged to make a 
donation, OR you can scan the QR Code to give an online gift during 
GivingTuesday, Nov. 28. Envelopes with cash or check donations should be 
marked "Assumption iGiveCatholic" and placed in the collection basket at 

Mass. Donors may also bring contributions to the Parish Office during regular office hours, or drop 
them in the mailbox out front. 
 

For over 152 years, anyone who passes by Assumption can see that the people of God within have built something 
beautiful! Yet, as beautiful as our buildings are, the true beauty is in what they hold―a loving parish community. It is 
our commitment at Assumption that – by how we live – Christ’s love is known in our every gathering. Thank you for 
making Assumption such a beautiful place to worship and learn. 
 

Here are some ways your donations could support Assumption Parish. 

Christ Renews His 
Parish (CRHP)  

Retreats 

Bibles and textbooks for 
Assumption Parish School  

of Religion (PSR) 

Life Teen and 
EDGE Retreats 

Assumption School Annual 
Fund the Need Campaign 

Parish and Chapel Lighting 
and HVAC Needs 

Donations could support 
the housing for our  
St. Vincent de Paul 

Society Food Pantry 

Supplies for the Assumption 
Parish Center 

Assumption School  
Tuition Assistance 

Respect Life Apostolate 
Pro-Life Ministry 

https://stl.igivecatholic.org/organizations/assumption-catholic-church-2ed643ee-ff55-486c-b303-00c89f5696f3
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PRINCIPAL’S  PEN 

Fourth Grade Pumpkin Palozza 
Pumpkin Palooza is an annual event in fourth grade, where students use their math skills, 

measurement, circumference, estimation skills,  graphing, and analyzing data with real pumpkins. The 

morning activities keep students thinking about their personal pumpkins. Of course, as the activities 

move forward and get messier by scraping the “guts” and seeds out, the better it is! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 

  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Pumpkin Patch for Pre–Kindergarten 
Fall comes and so do pumpkins! Our Pre–Kindergarten classes experienced our adventurous pumpkin patch in front of 
the parish office. With hay stacks, small pumpkins, scarecrows and other decorations, our littles enjoyed having fun 
finding pumpkins, tossing leaves in the air, and decorating their pumpkins. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks for reading about Assumption School, 

Dr. Pat Hensley 

2023-2024 
 Assumption  

Theme 
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          HELLO FROM ASSUMPTION YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

We had an incredible weekend on Life Teen Fall Retreat—the Lord was truly present among us in 
community, prayer, and the Sacraments. We also had SO MUCH FUN! Thank you for your prayers! 
Here’s what’s going on this week:   

 

Sunday, November 19 | Life Teen: Lifeteensgiving 
6:30–8:45 p.m. in the Parish Center 
All teens are invited to join us for a great night of  fun, community and prayer! We will be celebrating Lifeteensgiving, 
recapping our amazing retreat weekend, and learning how to bring it forward with serving our community at Mass. 
We can’t wait to see you there!  
 

Wednesday, November 22 | No EDGE—Thanksgiving Week 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Neighbors–in–Need Christmas Project 
Assumption Youth Ministry will be helping with the Parish Christmas Project through St. Vincent de Paul to help 
give gifts to those in need. We have been tasked with collecting gifts for teens. Suggested items are listed below. All 
donations are due by Sunday, December 3 for LifeTeen and Wednesday, December 6 for EDGE. Thank you in advance 
for your generosity!  

Connect with us on Social Media:  

Instagram:  
@assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 

Facebook:  
Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTIONS? Contact Becky Whitaker, Director of Youth Minister 
636-240-3721 ext. 243 or beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org  

 

   Alejandro DeHerrera, Middle School Youth Minister, ext. 333 

    alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 

2024 Save the Date:  
December 4: Life Teen Field Trip—Old Fashioned Holiday Stroll at Fort Zumwalt Park 
 

March 8-9:  Luke 18 Retreat 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS #2269 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

Queen of Hearts | Every Tuesday 
All are welcome to the weekly Queen of Hearts every 

Tuesday. Doors open at 5pm with drawing at 
7pm. Food and beverages available for purchase. 
 

Fish Fry | December 1 | 5-7pm 
Join us on the first Friday of the month for a fish 
fry. Dine in and Carry out. Menu: Fried cod and 
catfish, fried chicken strips plus various sides and 
desserts. Tea, coffee free; Full cash bar available: 
beer, wine, and mixed drinks. 

 Reusable Water Bottles 

 Pajamas Pants 

 Footballs & Soccer Balls 

 Croc charms  

 Sketch Books 

 Calligraphy markers / colored art markers & pens 

 Squishmallows 

 Stretch Hair Bands 

 Pre-packaged treats (no homemade please): bagged holiday candy, 
twinkies, tins of popcorn, packaged holiday cookies 

SOUND/SLIDE TECHS NEEDED 
 

Want the best seat on Sunday mornings? Get 
involved with the audio ministry here at 
Assumption. We are currently seeking Sound 
Techs to run the sound board and project slides 
during Mass.  
 

No experience needed! We will train you and in a 
short period of time, you could be in control in 
the booth. 
 

Contact Steve Hartnett at 314-324-3862 for more 
information. 

mailto:beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org
mailto:alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org
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 ADDRESS/PHONE/HOURS 

403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636-240-3721 Parish Office 

Hours: Monday–Thurs 8am–4pm 

Friday 8am–3pm 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one–on–one grief support, or 

information regarding our grief support 
series, which is held twice per year,  

contact Lynn Crews at 314-578-0741. 

OFFICE INFORMATION 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
636-272-4758 (Helpline) 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636-240-4474 

BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

Bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 

by Tuesday 9am 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
Website: assumptionbvm.org 

 
facebook.com: @assumptionparish 

@assumption media 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith.  

Call 636-240-1020 for information  
or to register. 

 

Weekly Offertory 
 

Actual Collections 

Budget Target 

Surplus / (Shortfall) 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 

We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

$35,327 

$32,500 

$2,827 

$621,558 

$670,500 

$(48,942) 

 YTD  7/1/23 - 10/29/23 Oct. 29, 2023 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD AND PARISH 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 

Original Loan $3,306,127 

Current balance owed $786,403 

Monthly payment  $20,923 
    

 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation,  
and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

If you would like to give online, please go to: 

assumptionbvm.org/Our-Parish/Online-Giving 
or scan the QR Code 

ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION NEWS 
 

The Girls St. Charles County playoffs for soccer were this past weekend. There were three teams advancing to City/
County playoffs: 5G, 7G and 8G! Congrats to ALL of our teams and good luck to those competing this week/weekend! 
 

For more information about the Athletic Association, please check out our website at: 
https://sites.google.com/view/assumptioncyc/home or follow us on Facebook (Assumption Athletic Association).  
 

If you are interested in joining the board (spots opening up in the spring), or have any questions, please email 
assumptioncyc@gmail.com. 

CONSIDER MAKING A GIFT TO ASSUMPTION FROM YOUR RETIREMENT PLAN 
 

If you are over 70.5 years of age and have an IRA, you can arrange for all or part of your RMD (required minimum 
distribution) to be sent to Assumption instead of being included in your taxable income. This is called a Qualified 
Charitable Distribution and is a great way to save on your taxes, even if you don’t itemize your deductions. Your IRA 
administrator can help you with that. 
 

For more information on how you can help make a difference by contributing a year–end gift to Assumption, please 
contact Fr. Nick or Mark Vogt in the Parish Office at 636-240-3721. 

mailto:Bulletin.assumption@gmail.com
assumptionbvm.org
https://assumptionbvm.org/Our-Parish/Online-Giving
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/sites.google.com/view/assumptioncyc/home__;!!HQT58KVg!_E1TWRq3fNWt_FyMl2bL48G9XHLQgXJMx-e0YSbPuS_A_CtbXBll_CrzIoOr6JXc47G6bxjMEnzvB7QVIx1VFMuP$
mailto:assumptioncyc@gmail.com

